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Bid Opening 

NEW JETTY AT ROAD BAY (The Project) 

Project Ref: RBJ AASPA 002 

Financing Partner: Foreign & Commonwealth Office 

Employer: Government of Anguilla  

Client: Anguilla Air & Sea Ports Authority  

Consultant: DLN Consultants Inc (Barbados)  

Press Release: 

The Anguilla Air and Sea Ports Authority and the Government of Anguilla wish to announce and extend an 

invitation to members of the public to witness the opening of bids received for the construction of a NEW JETTY AT 

ROAD BAY.   

 The AASPA would also like to recall some significant milestones achieved which were necessary to realise the 

construction of the jetty. The milestones, some quite challenging which have led to this event, started with the:  

1. Signing of a Memorandum of Understanding with the Government of Anguilla and the Foreign Common 

Wealth Office for project funding  in the amount of GBP £6,8500,00.00  on the  3
rd

 November 2016. 

2. Award of contract to DLN Consultants Inc. (Barbados) – “For The Design and Supervision of New Jetty at 

Road Bay” on 9
th

 March 2017.   

3. Launch of bidding documents on the 13
th

 November 2017.  

The bid opening shall take place at:  

La Vue Boutique Inn 

South Hill  

Anguilla AI 2640 BWI 

Date & Time 29th January 2018 at 1400hrs  

 

 END.  


